
GRAND JUNCTION CITY COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF A SPECIAL MEETING 

 

July 7, 1999 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, convened into special session 
the 7th day of July, 1999, at 5:40 p.m. at Two Rivers Convention Center.   Those present 
were Earl Payne, Jack Scott, Jim Spehar, Janet Terry, Reford Theobold and President of 
the Council Gene Kinsey.   Cindy Enos-Martinez was absent.  Also present were City 
Manager Mark Achen, City Attorney Dan Wilson, and City Clerk Stephanie Nye. 
 
Council President Kinsey called the meeting to order. 
 
Councilmember Scott moved to adjourn into Executive Session to discuss property 
negotiations.  Councilmember Spehar seconded.  Motion carried by a unanimous roll call 
vote. 
 
The City Council adjourned into executive session at 5:42 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stephanie Nye, CMC/AAE 
City Clerk 


